
Our Ref. 06/01/85(3) Your Ref.: CB1/BC/12/00 20th September, 2001 (Thu)

Mr S C Tsang,
Clerk to Bills Committee on Companies (Corporate Rescue) Bill, 
Legislative CouncilLegislative Council,
Legislative Council Building,
8 Jackson Road, Central,
HONG KONG. 

(Fax in 1 page to 2869-6794)

Dear Mr Tsang,

Legislative Council (LegCo) Consultations on
Bills Committee on Companies (Corporate Rescue) Bill

Thank you for your letter of 13th July, 2001.  Further to our interim reply on the 7th, we

would like to let you know that we have read the Hong Kong Association of Banks’ (HKAB)

reply of 14th September, 2001 to you and would like to let you know that we are in agreement

with and support of the HKAB position.

Sorry for the inconveniences caused in this delayed reply,

Yours sincerely

Pui-Chong LUND

Association Secretary

cc.: Mr David Wan, Secretary, Hong Kong Association of Banks 


